EIS Steering Committee

Meeting Notes

April 24, 2007

Attendees:

Kim Chief Elk, Jeanine Hawk, Bill Lindke, Kent McGee, Kathleen Moberg, Carmen Redmond, Chien Shih, Gloria Wu, Kathy Kyne (chair)

After discussion, it was decided to keep the Business Process Review Voting Forum open an additional week to increase participation.  This extension would not delay the project calendar.

There was a question raised about how integration issues would be addressed – the integration issues will be resolved during the voting forum for the functional requirements where participants will be asked to identify the specific sources for their data i.e. MAUI, MAQs, Filemaker Pro, etc.  During the validation phase – June 13-16, we will have an opportunity to update the information.

There was a discussion about the possibility of extending the deadlines for the editing of the functional requirements KPs because of staff workload.  After some discussion it was determined that an extension be calendared.    Chien and Kathy would confirm the December timetable for awarding of the EIS contract with senior management.

Understanding that there would no backfill monies available from the district, it was suggested that anyone who needed budget for overtime or backfill, provide Kathy with the specific dollar amount and a request would be made to the colleges.  It was noted that Foothill College hired Bill Lindke to support Penny Johnson on the student module.

The student survey was finalized and it would be given to Dan Miller to create a student forum.  

Sponsors would contact their users to participate in the Business Process Review forum.

It was suggested more training sessions be provided.

